
 
 
 

RESPONSE TO CORONAVIRUS 
 
As COVID-19 infection rates begin to increase in various states, I wanted to provide an update on 
our status. Qualimax LLC remains fully operational. We are trying our utmost to provide a safe 
working environment for our employees while still meeting clients’ needs for their analytical 
requirements. Given our protocols and track record, we are not anticipating any issues with our 
ongoing operations. To help prevent the spread of the virus while maintaining continued operation, 
the following safety measures remain in place: 
 

• Strict visitor policies, we have also launched remote audits. 

• Restrictions on all business travel. 

• Physical distancing practices. 

• Enhanced daily cleaning of the whole laboratories by using UV irradiation for 10-15 minutes 
per area per day. 

• Reminders of good hygiene practices. 

• Requirement for face coverings for employees and visitors in accordance with applicable 
government guidance. 

• Employee self-monitoring for illness symptoms. 

• Return to work and self-quarantine guideline. 

Our goal remains to stay vigilant, support our clients, and keep a healthy and safe environment for 
our staff and clients. Thank you for your continued trust and confidence. 
 
Regards; 
Dr. Massoud Arvanaghi 
 
Scientific Director 
QUALIMAX LLC 
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